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Dear Friends,
There are so many things that I can say in this prayer letter, 
but I wish to only highlight a few. We had our second annual 
Vacation Bible School at the start of July. A small group 
from our church in Pittsfield visited for a week. Each day of 
the VBS, we had a full crowd. On the first day, we had 151 
people attend. By the final day, we had reached 169 people 
in attendance. Anyone who has been to our church knows 
that our building is quite small, but each person heard the 
Gospel. We were pleased that our church members in Belize 
were vital to the event’s success. Please pray for the many 
seeds that were planted.
We saw the Lord move in amazing ways. We held our second 
annual teen revival as well. Both services on the revival had 
a good crowd and several salvations.
We just completed our second annual youth camp this 
month. We had about 90 people in total attend and 19 from 
our church came. During this time, Ronald, a teenager who 
has been attending our church for a year now, was saved. 
During our anniversary service, he is plans to get baptized. 
Please pray for his spiritual growth. We are hoping that he 
will start discipleship soon.
Please pray for the next three events that are coming up. Our 
anniversary service is on October 13. Our Pastor, Randy 
Love, will be speaking. Our next youth rally is on November 
2. Also, a few ladies from our church will be attending a 
ladies retreat at the Bullet Tree Baptist Church of Bullet Tree, 
Cayo. The dates are November 8-9.
We love every one of you. If you wish to come here for a 
missions trip, we have space for one more group next 
summer. On August 22, my wife and I will be celebrating 
15 years of marriage. I am thankful that I get to do ministry 
and life with her.
Serving Christ with a servants’ heart,

John & Robin Harris
Zechariah, Madalyn, & Kaitlyn

 




